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Monday, 15 April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of the  P.S.H.E curriculum, the school nurse will be visiting today to deliver 
a short session on ‘Body Changes and puberty’ learning about physical, mental 
and emotional body changes that will occur as the children get older. This is an 
important lesson for all children to participate in and is a key element of the 
national  curriculum. 
 
If you have any queries please call the office. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
J Bayliss 
 
 

                                                            


